
TOWN OF JEFFERSON 
NOTICE OF NONCANDIDACY 

APRIL 6, 2021 SPRING ELECTION 
 
 The Town of Jefferson has received noncandidacy papers for the 
 following Town Board position for the April 6, 2021 Spring Election: 
 Chairman Michael Hollinger. 
 

The Town would like to thank Mike for his service, if you are interested in 
running for a board position, please contact Tina Barnes, Clerk, 920-674-5073. 
 
Tina Barnes, Clerk 
Town of Jefferson 
Posted 12-18-2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 


